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Principal's Message
Dear Beachside Montessori Village Families,

Thank you to all of our BMV families for supporting our
annual Jump Rope for Heart event. I am proud to report that
our community raised approximately $6,000 for the
American Heart Association! I am also so proud of our
students and staff for their wonderful work during the Day of
Love and Service on February 14th. They worked hard to
beautify different areas of our campus. It was a special day
at BMV!

Our annual Black History Showcase was very special. The
performances by our students were meaningful and
entertaining.

I would like to urge all of our parents to please join us as
we celebrate Cheers for 10 Years! Please purchase your
ticket and join us for an adult-only night as we celebrate
a decade of excellence. There will be entertainment,
raffles, silent auction items and more. - Please purchase
your ticket at https://bmvlions.com/shop. I'look forward
to seeing all of you on Thursday; March 5th at 6:30 at the
Muse Rooftop Bar. I wish everyone a wonderful spring
break during the week of March Enjoy the time off with
family and friends.

Accolades

One of our 6th grade students won First Place in the
District Science Fair! She will represent BMV at the
State Science Fair in March. Another 6th grader placed
4th and an 8th grader placed 3rd in the District Science
Fair.

Upcoming Events

3/5 Student Government Meeting - Upper School 8:30 a.m.
3/5 PTSA Meeting, 5:30 p.m.

3/5 10th Anniversary Event, 6:30 p.m.

3/6 NJHS Meeting, 8:15 a.m.

3/9-3/13 Penny Challenge

3/10-3/13 8th Grade Field Trip: Boston, MA

3/16 Field Day, Grades 2/3 & 4/5

3/16 6th Grade Field Trip: Jonathan Dickinson State Park
3/17 Employee Planning Day

3/18 Field Day, Grades 6th & 7th

3/18 Spring Pictures

3/19 Early Release Day, 1:45 p.m. Dismissal

3/19 Grades 4/5 Field Trip: Animal Kingdom

3/19 Field Day, 8th Grade

3/20 Employee Planning Day

3/23-3/27 Spring Break

Parent Survey
In an effort to improve System Practices, the Broward
County School District is conducting a Parent Survey.
We value your opinion and ask that you please take the
time to complete this survey. In order to complete the
survey, go to:
https://éprovesurveys.advanced.org/surveys/#/action/
130076/p568

Please be assured that your responses to this survey

will be anonymous. Your honest
opinion is appreciated. Thank you for =
taking your time to complete the survey. -
The survey window opens on Monday,
March 2, 2020.

Novel Coronavirus

Due to increased coneern in the community about the
spread of the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV),
Broward County Public Schools has developed this guide
so that parents/guardians have the correct information
regarding what the virus is, how to protect yourself and
your child, and what to do if you suspect a possible case.

| Please go to https://bit.ly/3233vvi to access resources.

2020 Census

The official 2020 Census Survey forms will be mailed
nationwide starting the second week in March with April
1, 2020 being recognized as national Census Day.

Student Take Home Flyer link:
https://www.census.gov/programs-
surveys/sis/2020census/get-involved/take-home-flyer.html
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